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Hello,

I am writing to express support for the Whitney Way street improvements. I think it's great
that the commission was willing to implement safety and access improvements for people
outside of cars. I know it's rarely popular to reallocate public space from private vehicle
storage to safe spaces for people on bikes or on foot, but I firmly believe it is the right long-
term decision. Without a connected, safe, comfortable bicycle and pedestrian transportation
network, we can't effectively get people out of cars and into greener, more space-efficient
transportation options. Removing parking on Whitney Way is a step in the right direction, both
for climate goals and for Vision Zero, and I look forward to a more comfortable ride through
that stretch of the road in the future.

Thank you again,
Brent Teske
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